From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Please continue LLLT program
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From: leeolson@comcast.net [mailto:leeolson@comcast.net]
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To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Please continue LLLT program
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| was happy to see the beginning of this program.

e Something similar, nurse practitioners, have always been favorites of mine, as a most valuable
resource and someone standing next to the highly trained doctor. And, of course, both the
LLLTs and nurse practitioners are also well-trained.

e Apparently, LLLTs have proved themselves to be capable and intelligent. Capable and
intelligent lawyers have learned to use the LLLT’s abilities while they attended to other work.

e Often, a high-priced lawyer is unnecessary for many ordinary situations

e Don’t allow those attorneys who are so small-minded that they regard these LLLT’s as
competition to shut this program down.

Don’t shut the program down; expand it into other legal areas.

Katherine Olson

7125 Fauntleroy Way SW #K550
Seattle WA 98136
leeolson@comcast.net
206-933-3261
206-890-0772-cell
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